
                   

 

 

 

 

 

School District of Newberry County 

 

INTENT TO AWARD 

 

POSTING DATE:   June 24, 2013 

SOLICITATION NUMBER:   SDNCMCMS1-2013 

REQUESTER:   School District of Newberry County 

PROJECT:  Mid-Carolina Middle School Ceiling/Lighting                                

Replacement (Base Bid Award Only)  

AWARDED TO:    Edcon Inc. 
      P.O. Box 100 
      Peak, SC 29122     
       
 

DATE OF AWARD:   July 8, 2013 

TOTAL BID AMOUNT:   $116,000.00 

The School District of Newberry County intends to award the above referenced contract.  Unless 
otherwise suspended or canceled, this document becomes the final Statement of Award effective 4:30 
p.m., Award Date.  Unless otherwise provided in the solicitation, the final statement of award serves as 
acceptance of your offer. 
 
Contractor should not perform work on or incur any costs associated with the contract prior to the 
effective date of the contract.  Contractor should not perform any work prior to the receipt of an 
executed contract or purchase order from the District.  The District assumes no liability for any expenses 
incurred prior to the effective date of the contract and issuance of a purchase order. 
 
Any actual bidder, offeror, contractor, or subcontractor who is aggrieved in connection with the 
intended award or award of a contract shall protest within ten days of the date notification of award is 
posted in accordance with the District’s Code, Section 4210.  A protest shall be in writing, shall set forth 
the grounds of the protest and the relief requested with enough particularity to give notice of the issues 
to be decided, and must be received by the Chief Financial Officer within the time provided in Section 
4210. 
 
Any protest must be addressed to the Chief Financial Officer, School District of Newberry County, and 
submitted in writing (a) by email to sdowd@newberry.k12.sc.us, or (b) by post or delivery to SDNC Attn:  
CFO –Susan Dowd, 1539 Martin Street, Newberry, S.C.  29108. 
 

Intent to Award issued by: Jim Suber, Assistant Superintendent for Operations and Administration 
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